
  

 

 

 

Knighton Normal School, Knighton Road, Hamilton 

Phone 07 856 8677, KASP Mobile 022 642 0726 or Jacqui Mobile 021 819 111 

 

During each Holiday Programme your child/ren will be travelling by bus to organised 

outings. There will be a number of organised excursions during each programme, each 

week. In some circumstances your child may need to travel by car. 

 

The bus companies we organise our transport through are reputable companies and the 

driver of the vehicles that your child/ren will be travelling in will: 

! have a current registration and warrant of fitness for their vehicle 

! have a full license and will adhere to Traffic Regulations 

 

While travelling: 

! by bus children will be seated at all times 

! by car will be seated at all times and in accordance to the new Child Restraint 

Law, effective 1 November, 2013 

 

Children must agree to: 

! following instructions/directions of the staff and drivers instantly  

! behaving appropriately whilst travelling in vehicles 

 

 

Transport Permission Slip 

 

I/we give permission for my/our child/ren to be transported by bus and or by car (in 

adherence with the new Child Restraint Law, effective 1 November, 2013), on all 

excursion days during each programme they are enrolled in, or in case of emergencies. 

This permission covers the period of each holiday he/she/they are enrolled in during the 

year 2016. Our child/ren agree/s to follow all instructions/directions given by staff and 

drivers whilst travelling on the bus and/or car and behaving appropriately. 

 

Child’s name: __________________, __________________, __________________ 

 

 

Parent/Guardian signature: ________________________________ 

 

 

Date: ______________________ 


